
September 15, 2017 

Mr. Michael Edwards 
GIS Manager 
City of Columbus, Public Utilities 
910 Dublin Road 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Subject:  Proposal for SUMS Upgrade 

Dear Mike, 

As discussed, I am submitting this proposal for professional services related to upgrading the 
SUMS application, specifically the Editing and Management toolbars, to your current version of 
ArcGIS for Desktop.  That would involve making one 32-bit package for installation on a 
Windows-based machine that supports the SDE data sources and the Oracle ODBC connections 
already made available by the City.  The steps involved will include the following: 

1. Resource DLL assemblies
2. Update project settings
3. Update code as-needed
4. Installation and testing

The major change to the current version is the inclusion of an ERU Comparison Report that 
automatically compares SUMS ERU with CIS ERU and reports differences.  We propose to 
provide the services outlined above for a lump sum fee of $3,200.  We proposed to complete 
the upgrade portion within one (1) month of notice to proceed.  The project will be invoiced upon 
successful completion. 

Please let me know if you need additional details or have questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 
EVANS, MECHWART, HAMBLETON & TILTON, INC. 

Derek M. Mair, GISP, MISM 
Director of Geospatial Solutions 

Acceptance and Authorization to Proceed 

_____________________________________ 
Authorized Signature   Date 

_____________________________________ 
Print Name 

Ord. 2835-2017


